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Results of the "Annual Investment Meeting2012"
l-3 May 2012, Dubai, UAE

Dear Mr. Luchian!

I would like to express my sincere thanks for your continues efforts in promoting
investment opportunities in Yaroslavl Oblast' and, especially, for your efforts, that
resulted in our attending the "Annual Investment Meeting 2012" l-3 May 2012, Dubai,
UAE.

This year the Forum once again confirmed its high status as an intemational finance
center of contacts for worldwide and overseas investment companies, finance circles and

high level state structures on questions of attracting investment into global capital
markets. Among the participations and honored guests at the Forum were the Chairman
of the Govemments of the Pakistan, Qatar, Belarus, the Deputy Prime Ministers of India,
Turkey, Namibia, more than 35 Ministers for Economy, Industry and Foreign Trade,
Heads of twenty six diplomatic missionsn overseas delegation from 97 countries, and
representatives of around 2500 overseas finance companies and banks.

The Middle East Ministries and Departments and a range of overseas companies
presented their investment proposals and projects to emergency markets and overseas

business. Particular subjects for discussion were questions of resisting the world crisis,
development of mechanisms of public-private paftnership, ways to BRICS markets into
the global economy, and construction projects for the industrial grow.

Thank you again for prompt and dynamic support offered by STRATEGY Links in this
worldwide investment event.

Your sincerely,

Heard of Department of economical development

Chairman of Board of Directors
STRATEGY Links Ltd.

Mr. LUCHIAN Vladislav
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